
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

After school clubs’ noticeboard 
All clubs run until 4pm at Holt Road and 4.20pm at Mill Lane 

 

Day Holt Road Mill Lane 

Monday  Gardening throughout the week 
(lunchtimes) 
 

Tuesday Dodgeball Multiskills (starts 7th Nov) 
Technic Lego  
Expressive Arts (starts 7th Nov) 

Wednesday  Singing 

Thursday  Art Street Dance 
African Drumming 

Friday   

Thursday 19th October 

 Diary Dates 
Monday 30th October 
Keyboard/piano lessons at Mill Lane 
 
Tuesday 31st October 
Music lessons at Holt Road 
Drum lessons at Mill Lane 
Year 1 Road Safety Step On It session (am) 
Year 6 Level 2 Cycling Proficiency (pm) 
3.30-6pm - Assertive Mentoring for our 
Reception classes 
 
Wednesday 1st November 
Year 4 swimming for Group 2 
Year 1 Road Safety Step On It session (am) 
Year 6 Level 2 Cycling Proficiency (pm) 
Y6 Boys football match vs WWL (home) 
3.30-6pm - Assertive mentoring for our 
Reception classes 
 
Thursday 2nd November 
8.30-10am – SEN drop in at Hainford Primary 
School 
Year 6 Level 2 Cycling Proficiency (pm) 
Y5 Boys football match vs Costessey (home) 
7-10pm - PTA Pamper and shop night at Holt 
Road 
 
Friday 3rd November 
Year 6 Level 2 Cycling Proficiency (pm) 
Year 1/2 parent reading – 9am 

 

 
REMINDER: SCHOOL IS CLOSED TOMORROW! 

 
Harvest Festival 
Thank you to those parents who sent in donations for our Harvest 
Festival on Tuesday. We had a wonderful morning celebrating with 
Years 1-6 at Mill Lane with a whole school assembly led by Reverend 
Margaret. The children sang songs and listened to prayers to say thank 
you for the gifts we had been given. Reverend Margaret took our 
offerings to the Norwich foodbank to be donated to their cause.  
 
Norwich foodbank collection point 
We are excited to announce that both sites will now be official 
Norwich foodbank collection points. This means that you will be able 
to bring in much needed food donations throughout the year and our 
designated collector will visit regularly to take the items to the depot. 
Your child should have brought home a bookmark which outlines the 
types of food they are hoping to be donated.  
 
Viking Day 
The children in Years 5 and 6 were visited by a real life Viking on 
Wednesday of this week (well sort of!). She started the day off by 
“invading” our school hall at Mill Lane and then asking the children if 
they would go into battle with her. The children had a wonderful day 
learning more about Viking life and the weapons they would have 
used. Thank you to those parents who sent in a voluntary contribution 
towards the day; without these donations we would find it hard to 
provide such a wonderful experience for the children.  
 
Wishing you all a wonderful half term holiday! 
 
 

 

Congratulations 
 

Well done to the following children for 
being awarded a celebration certificate 

this week: 
 

Week beg: 16th October 2017 
Louis,  Ava Burnett, Dylan Perry, 

Charmaine Blythe, Olivia Draper, Bailey 
Bull, Ethan Barrett-Brown, Olivia Edridge, 
Caitlin Dack, Lydia Nolan, Freya Begley, 

Summer Pease, Abbie Riches, Ruby 
Clapp, Max Wiseman, George Henery 

and Hannah Lindsay. 
 

House Points 
Blickling – 242 

Sandringham - 299 

Holkham - 166 

Felbrigg - 211 

Attendance 

 
Wk end: 19th Oct 

56A – 100% 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PTA News 
We would like to say a big thank you to Horsford Social Club, especially Tony D'eath and Maz Baker, for their 

kind donation of £123.00 from the raffle at their recent Cheese and Wine evening. 
It is wonderful to have such support from our local social club and its members. 

 

Future PTA Events: 
Shopping & Pamper Evening at Holt Road 

Thursday 2nd November – 7-10pm 
We have some fabulous names confirmed for the event including: The Cottage Candle Co,  Forever 
Living, Younique, Tropics, Hey Sweet Things, Craft Tea-P, Creative Lincs, Bodyshop and Neal’s Yard. 

Pamper treatments will also be available along with raffle & refreshments. Entry is £1 which includes 
entry to a prize draw. 

 
Film Club at Mill lane 

Years 3-6 only 
Wednesday 15th November - 3.20 - 5.15pm  

Beauty and the Beast (PG) 
£2.50 a ticket includes popcorn and a drink. 

Please get your tickets from the school office. 
 

Christmas Fayre at Mill Lane 
Friday 24th November – 2-4pm 

We would be grateful for any donations you could give us for the Tombola and Raffle, including 
teddies for the very popular Teddy tombola. Please take any donations to the school offices.  

If you are able to help on the day please contact Chloe or Cassie Green.  
 

Mill Lane Disco 
Wednesday 6th December - 6-8pm 

Yrs 3-6 - £2 on the door 
Raffle and Tuck shop available 

 
Holt Road Discos 

Friday 8th December 
R/Yr 1 - 4.30-6pm OR 

Yr1/2 - 6-7.30pm 
£2 in advance to be paid at the school office (jncludes a snack and a drink)  

Opportunity to buy additional snacks and drinks at the tuck shop. 
 

Next PTA Meeting 
Monday 20th November at 6.45pm at Mill Lane 

If you are interested in joining the PTA or can help out in any way please do not hesitate to contact 
Chloe or Cassie Green on horsfordprimarypta@gmail.com, 

we would love to hear from you. 
Don’t forget the 90s night at the village hall on the 28th  

mailto:horsfordprimarypta@gmail.com

